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Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz Offers Condolences to New York's Bangladeshi Leaders

New York State Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz (D-Bronx) has released the following statement:
"On behalf of my constituents and on behalf of the New York Hispanic Clergy Organization, I send my
prayers and condolences to the families and victims of the fire that swept through a garment factory near
Bangladesh's capital.

I would like to convey my deepest sympathy to Parkchester's Bangladeshi leaders and their families, and
to the Bangladeshi community throughout New York State.

If there is any assistance I can provide, my office is at your service."

For further information, please contact Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz at (718) 496-4793.


